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     Spring, 2023 

 

 

Dear Campers, Parents, and Guardians, 

 

Yes, it is time to plan for another great week at Camp Mariastella! 

 

This summer we will hold our camp sessions at different locations, much like last year. 

We may find the perfect place and adopt it as our new home or we may keep moving 

around. 

 

Each session of Camp will take time to focus on peacemaking, self-expression and 

finding our spiritual core through nature. We hope these times of learning will help each 

Camper continue to develop essential life skills. 

 

We are enclosing all you will need to begin the registration process.  Our materials are 

also available at our website: www.campmariastella.com. If you need additional forms or 

want to send it all in by e-mail, that’s great. Payments can be sent by mail or PayPal. 

 

Encourage your family and friends to send their girls to camp this summer; it is simply a 

great experience for every girl to have. As we say, “Camp does kids a world of good.” 

 

The fee for Camp Mariastella is $250.00 per session, BUT we never want a child to miss 

camp due to funding issues. Send them to us anyway just let us know. We must receive a 

$20 deposit with your registration form. If you find this fee low, consider helping another 

family by sending a donation to assist with other campers’ fees this summer. 

 

 

Available Summer Sessions: 

 

 

 

Any questions?  Just give us a call or send an e-mail. 

 

 

 

Session 1 Sun., July 9 – Thurs., July 13 Granite Ridge Camp in Paso Robles   

Session 2 Mon., July 17 – Fri., July 21 Camp Wasewagan in Angeles Crest 

Session 3 Mon., July 24 – Fri., July 28 Wrightwood – Camp To Be Determined 

http://www.campmariastella.com/


 
Please note – once we receive your registration and deposit and blue Summer Food 

Service form (campership), you will immediately receive: 

 

✓ Parent Handbook which includes all needed information to complete registration and 

prepare for summer camp. 

✓ Health Information form 

✓ Confirmation of registration 

 

In the past it appears that some of our campers’ parents do not send the deposit until the 

last minute. This will no longer be acceptable. We must have the deposit. If you need to 

make payments on the deposit, send what you can, and we will work with you. We want 

your children to attend camp, but we also need to have all of our required documents to 

complete the reservation. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 Sister Jennifer 
 

 Sister Jennifer Gaeta, SSS 

 Camp Director 

 

 

 

P.S. Please keep an eye out for another email, as we will be sending further information 

out pertaining to the locations of the camp sessions.  

 

 

 


